CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
COURSE CHANGES FORM
Present your course changes to the Curriculum Committee by the last meeting of December, for the changes to be included in next year’s catalogue.  Email the completed form to the Curriculum Committee chairperson at least one week prior to the Curriculum Committee meeting.  Also, bring a signed copy to the meeting, since the signatures are required in advance of presenting your course changes.  See the explanatory notes at the end, if needed.  Attach your course outline to the end of this form.
	1.
Course Presenter:
	Jim Jackson, Director of HPE/Athletics

	2.
Course Department and Division:
	Health, Physical Education and Athletics Department

Student Services Division

	3.
Course name, number, and title:
	HE 151:  Body and Drugs I

	4. Description of course change:
	Course content split to give better attention to specific subject matter.

	5. Reason for course change:

	Course content in the original course (HE 151) has more material than can be presented in a one-term course.  Due to the amount of information, much must be left out, glossed over or simply given minor attention during the current structure each term.

	6. Curriculum Impact:
	Too much material to cover in just one term.  Presently, this course ranges from 30 to 40 students in the class (HE 151) each term.  Students will get a more in-depth look at the specific affects specific drugs have on the body by breaking this into two separate classes.  There will be very little overlap other than a basic recognition of the physiological and psychological affects of drugs on the various systems of the body.  Each portion of the course will deal with different drugs and drug classes.

	7. Internal Impact:
	Will provide Health Education majors and Allied Health students with better electives.  Because of the most recent remodel of Randall Hall, the HPE/Athletic Department will have little or no problem providing classroom space for an additional course of this nature.  No lab space is necessary.  This simple provides more elective coursework in the health-related area.  The in-depth study in these two courses will certainly provide greater information and job-related use for those in any of the Health and/or Allied Health professions, as well as all other students choosing to take these two courses.  There would be no adverse impact on any programs of study here at CCC.

	8. External Impact:  
	None.  Few, if any, other CC’s have such coursework.


Instructor Signature ____Tim Pantages _______________________________     Date:  September 26, 2005 
Department Chair Signature ___Jim Jackson, Director ___________________     Date:  September 26, 2005
Dean Signature ___Jan Godfrey___________ __________________________     Date:  September 26, 2005  

Approved ___ 
With discussion regarding:
Intended implementation date: _______________     --OR--

Approval Pending ____
With regard to:
Bring back to committee on:  _______________     or     Intended Implementation Date:  _____________
#1
Put the name of the person who will present the course changes to the Curriculum Committee.
#5
Why is this course being changed?
#6
Clearly state if the course changes modify a program requirement.
#7
What impact might the course changes have at CCC?  For example, what impact might the course changes have on existing programs, the CCC facilities, the library, scheduling, enrollment services, advising /counseling, the bookstore, the testing center, and courses with similar content?

#8
Will this changed course transfer?  What other institutions offer similar courses?
This form was last updated July 19, 2005.  This form may be accessed via http://intranet.clackamas.edu/committees/cc
Attach your course outline:

